
 

 

 

 

 

 

WEATHER UPDATE 

At today’s Sussex Towns Weather Bridge conference call, coordinated through the Delaware 

Emergency Operations Center, the following information was provided: 

 

• Governor Markell has declared a limited state of emergency with no driving restrictions 

implemented and reminds residents in flood prone areas to monitor conditions carefully.  

For more information visit Delaware Online - http://www.delawareonline.com/. 
 

• There is no evacuation at this time and no shelters are open; however, pre-staging is in 

place with the National Guard. 
 

• No significant damage has been reported – some debris on roadways is in the stages of 

removal. 
  

• Sussex County, particularly the coastal area, will continue on flood and potential high 

wind alert.   
 

• The National Weather Service continues a coastal flood warning through Sunday.  The 

current “northeaster” is a slow mover.   
 

• Hurricane Joaquin continues to show the most likely path going out to sea but should 

continue to be monitored. 
 

Additional Helpful Links: 

 

Delaware Emergency Management – http://www.dema.delaware.gov 

 

National Weather Service -  http://www.nhc.noaa.gov 

 

DelDOT –http://www.deldot.gov/ 

 

Sussex County - http://sussexcountyde.gov and click on the facebook icon 

City of Rehoboth Beach - http://www.cityofrehoboth.com/news/announcements/city-

rehoboth-beach-monitoring-hurricane-joaquin. 

 

For a complete Calendar of Events, visit the Chamber website – www.beach-fun.com.  If you have 

questions, please give Carol a call on the member hotline – 227-6446 or her cell phone at 542-7547. 
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